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Yoga Aid Hong Kong to benefit 4 Oneworld
Yoga Aid founders, Clive Mayhew and Eriko Kinoshita, have kindly chosen 

4 Oneworld as one of the charity recipients of the first Yoga Aid Challenge to be 
held in Hong Kong. It will take place on July 4th with more than 1,000  expected  
participants.
Some of the world's leading Yoga teachers will be joining together  to lead this 
unique Yoga experience.
Participants will attempt 108 sun salutations in a 2 hour time period to benefit 
the charity of their choice. As one of the charity recipients, we are hoping that   
this event will allow 4 Oneworld to reach the its goal of $70,000 to provide 
computer literacy at St. Kizito through 2010. The final total will be announced in 
July, so stay tuned.

www.yogaaid.com
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Local teacher is making a 
difference at St. Kizito
After learning of the 4 Oneworld initiative at St. Kizito, Niki
Mallard, a local 1st grade teacher, wanted to volunteer her 
time at St. Kizito. She has been there since mid-June and 
will return to Portage in early July.
Read her words below and learn about her wish to make a 

difference in the world. 
“My teaching experiences have opened my eyes to the 
crucial role an education plays in the future of our children.  
For me, teaching is not just a job, it’s a privilege.  So, this 
summer I will be setting off on a journey of a lifetime to St. 
Kizito Secondary School in Uganda, Africa.  This 
experience will be a tiny way of showing my support both 
to the children, who are working so hard to receive an 
education, and to the teachers who are providing that 
education for them.  It will also give me an opportunity to 
pass on some of the knowledge that I’ve received through 
my education.  I hope to be able to show the children that 
being educated will give them the chance to make a 
difference in their community, their country and the world.  
I’m proud that I’m able to play a part in the education of the 
children at St. Kizito.”

THANK YOU, NIKI

Are you 4 Oneworld?
www.4oneworld.org/donate
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